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Panel on Environmental Affairs 
 

Follow-up actions arising from the policy briefing cum meeting on  
30 October 2017 

 
Agenda item III — Briefing by the Secretary for the Environment  

on the Chief Executive's 2017 Policy Address 
 
 
The Administration is requested to provide information on: 
 

(a) the estimated percentage of different stakeholders who would 
participate in the development of renewable energy, including the two 
power companies, the Government and the public, and the relevant 
measures to be implemented to ensure effective contribution by the 
stakeholders; and 

 
(b) the timetable and details for increasing the charging speed of about 

1 700 electric vehicles chargers available for public use in Hong 
Kong. 
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